Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Shawn Munger [SMUNGER@engeo.com]
Sent: Monday, August 30, 2010 10:07 AM

To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Subject: Jordan Ranch Update

Paresh,

Here is an update for the Jordan Ranch project:

1. We completed a well sampling event and will be preparing a report for your review in the next two weeks.
Significant TPHg and BTEX concentrations remain in wells MW-2 and MW-5.

2. There is grading and property development planned for the area north of the former tank site (upgradient). This
work will take place in Spring 2011.

3. We are meeting with the City of Dublin tomorrow (8/31) to discuss the LUST case and show the City that the
development project will not be impacted by the plume.

4. We are in the process of preparing a revised Corrective Action Plan. We anticipate forwarding the CAP to you the
week of 9/20.

5. We are preparing the application for Geotracker uploads and should have relevant documents uploaded in
September.

Please call if you have any questions.
Thank you,

Shawn Munger, CHG, PG, REAIl, EM
Principal
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